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IOL Service Pack

The information in this Service Bulletin applies to:

IOL

Passport Software

Training

Summary

 The following Service Pack has been released for IOL locations, which

is Version 8.05.30.01H. This is for IOL sites currently running

V8.05.30.01 software. 

Details

If you are installing an IOL location with Version 8.05.30.01 software,

you need to ensure it is installed with at least the G service pack. The

part number for the IOL Version 8.05.30.01H service pack is

KS730-002HSP.

This notice does not serve as authorization to perform a site visit to

upgrade an existing site. It is intended to notify you of the H service

pack release for purposes of upgrading V8.05.30.01 IOL locations that

have not yet been installed. 

NOTE: Confirm the installation of this service pack on the Server and all Clients at the site at time of

equipment installation.

More Information

 All IOL sites that are currently running V8.05.30.01 are being remotely

upgraded to the H service pack by the IOL Call Center.


